
Athelstone Uniting Church is hosting its biennial Christmas Tree Festival.  Over 60 beautiful trees 
will be on display, with hundreds of people expected to visit throughout the Festival. This year’s 
event will be held over the 28th of November – 1st of December, at Athelstone Uniting Church, 
33 Fox Avenue, Athelstone.

We would like to invite you or the business, community group, school, or organisation that you 
are a part of, to submit a themed Christmas tree display for this year’s festival. In the past we 
have had wonderful, highly creative displays, including trees made of cakes, tea bags, toilets and 
books, as well as Christmas trees decorated with di�erent themes. This year we are also 
encouraging entries that are eco-friendly, promote looking after our world, or make use of 
recycled materials.

Please �nd attached a poster advertising the event, as well as an entry form for your Christmas 
tree display.  We ask that you return your completed entry form by Sunday the 17th of November.

There is no fee to display a tree at the festival. You are welcome to include promotional material 
for your organisation or business as part of your tree display too. This is a great way to spread the 
word about your organisation! A display table can be provided for your tree upon request. 
Helpers will also be in attendance for the duration of the festival to care for your display.

If you require further information, please contact Julie Goldsmith (0418 811 556) or 
Carole Walter (0417 937 803), or email treefest@athelstonechurch.org.au

Whether you are entering a tree or not, we would love for you to come along to the festival 
with your friends and family and experience the creativity of our talented community. 
Together, we can share in the joy, love, and wonder of Christmas.

We look forward to welcoming you to the 2019 Christmas Tree Festival!

Blessings in Christ,

  Athelstone Uniting Church 

You are invited to participate in the

Athelstone Christmas Tree Festival


